
 

 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
 

January 14, 2022 
 

No COVID-19 case count report on Monday, January 17, in 
observance of Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. Day 

Daily report to resume Tuesday, January 18 
 

SANTA FE – The daily New Mexico Department of Health (DOH) COVID-19 case 
count report press release will not be distributed on Monday, January 17, in 
observance of Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. Day.  
 

The report will resume its normal daily distribution schedule on Tuesday, January 
18. 
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The Department of Health works to promote health and wellness, improve health 
outcomes, and deliver services to all New Mexicans. As New Mexico’s largest state 
agency, DOH offers public health services in all 33 counties and collaborates with 
23 Native American tribes, Pueblos and nations.  
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